
  

IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:   November 10, 2020 

Contact:  Abby Nesmith, Centerville-Washington Park District, anesmith@cwpd.org  

Subject:  Turtle Chat 

CENTERVILLE, OH: Have you ever come across an Eastern Box Turtle? You more than likely have, as they are one of the 

most commonly seen turtles in the wild and make for popular pets. Despite being considered a threatened species, box turtles 

are tough! Learn how they survive in the wild and what you can do to help them stick around for many years to come. On 

Monday, November 16, the Centerville-Washington Park District will host a Zoom with their naturalist at 6:00 p.m.  

The Zoom is free to attend and is for ages 18 and over. Registration is required 48 hours in advance. Register online at 

www.cwpd.org or call (937) 433-5155 to register. The Zoom meeting link will be emailed out the day of the program.  

 

### 

 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 34 neighborhood parks 

encompassing more than 1,030 acres in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-Washington 

Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 

 

http://www.cwpd.org/

